
United States Department of State 
 

Bureau of Educational and Cultural Affairs 
 

Washington, DC 20522 
 

        May 16, 2016 

 

Dear Summer Work Travel Participant:  

 

Congratulations on your participation in the Exchange Visitor Program!  On behalf of the U.S. 

Department of State, I want you to know your decision to come to the United States is 

important to us.  We want your stay to be a positive and memorable experience for you. 

 

As a summer work travel participant, you are part of a U.S. Department of State cultural 

exchange program in which you, like thousands of other summer work travel participants, will 

have the opportunity 
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 Study all the pre-
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